On February 8th the award was presented to Jacqueline Daoudi, Public Health Nurse at the Travel Health Clinic.  Since 2005 when the clinic received its bilingual designation, Jacqueline has been a tireless advocate for service in French, always ensuring FLS policies were fully implemented. She very pro-actively seeks out all the francophone clients and ensures they are all scheduled with her. She has also played the lead in developing processes to collect reliable statistics concerning francophone clinic clients.

In total, 16 WRHA employees were nominated as champions, all of whom also deserve recognition for their work in improving service to our francophone patients, clients, residents and visitors.

Félicitations et Merci!  
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